
 
 

 

 

 

Ref. ZF/AOS 

24th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Transition 2024 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for this year’s transition for Y6 pupils.  

We are looking forward to our two days of transition, where Y6 pupils will meet some of the staff at 

Ian Ramsey CE Academy and experience “a day in the life at Ian Ramsey”.  They will attend lessons 

and stay for lunch. 

The transition days will be held on Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July from 8.30am until 2.30pm.  

The children will need a total of £5.60 to cover both lunches.  Please send this in on the first day with 

your child.  Correct money only please. If your child wishes to bring a packed lunch, they can bring this 

on the day.  If your child is on free school meals, please email joanne.proudman@nllt.co.uk 

On the evening of Wednesday 3rd July there will be a presentation for parents and an opportunity for 

you to meet your child’s tutor.  Your child will find out their tutor group on the morning of 3rd July.  

Meeting for parents will be as follows: 

Parents with child in tutor group I,A,N,R  - Attend for 4.30pm  

Parents with child in tutor group M,S,E,Y – Attend for 5.00pm 

Summer activities  

Monday 19th August 9.00am – 

12.30pm 

I,A,N,R  Need to sign up 

Tuesday 20th August 9.00am – 

12.30pm 

M,S,E,Y Need to sign up  

Wednesday 21st 

August 

9.30am – 

3.00pm 

Help and 

support SBC  

molly.kelsey@stockton.gov.uk 

Thursday 22nd 

August 

9.00am – 

12.30pm 

SEND 

transition 

To be arranged with Mrs 

Proudman 

 

Details on how to sign up for the above will be shared at the parent meeting on Wednesday 3rd July. 
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We hope your child will enjoy their transition days and are able to participate in the summer activities 

in August. We look forward to a smooth transition to Ian Ramsey CE Academy. If you have any 

concerns, please get in touch either by telephone or email zoe.featherstone@nllt.co.uk 

joanne.proudman@nllt.co.uk Head of Year 7 (September 2024)  

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mrs Zoe Featherstone 
Transition Coordinator  
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